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INVITATION TO BID: Airport Hangar 775 ReRoof 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

DATE: September 8, 2021 

This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued bid documents and/or given for 

informational purposes and is hereby made part of the bid document.  

 
 

 
The City has decided to cancel the bid for this project due to all bids exceeding the budget. 

The project will be readvertised and rebid at a later date and may include some 

modifications to the design. 

 
‐ END OF ADDENDUM    - 

 


